John Lichter

This comment pertains to the requirement to obtain separate permits for facilities owned by the
same company separated by a public street. Air permits do not require this, SPCC plans can cover
such facilities with one plan. This requirement should be eliminated as it creates significant
additional administrative costs for permittees.



